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Garage Sale: 
We have expanded the length of the annual garage sale this year.  It will 
begin on Wednesday, May 16 and end on Saturday, May 19. You can 
choose the dates that you wish to participate.  Big Brothers Big Sisters 
will pick up unsold items on Monday, May 21.  Please have your 
donations at the curb by 8:00 a.m. 
 
Consent Forms: 
As a convenience for residents who have not already signed their forms, 
the Westmont board members who are notaries will be available during 
the garage sale dates to notarize your forms.  Contact Dee Savage Abbott 
at 663-2810 (12101 Hemlock) or Brenda Flagler at 498-1617 (8335 W. 
120th St.) for assistance.  Shirley Knese will also be available at 485-8689  
(12050 Mackey). 
 
Neighborhood Projects: 
The board is considering aerating and seeding the lawns this fall as the 
next project to enhance our community. If residents have any 
suggestions that would benefit the neighborhood, please contact any 
board member.  We welcome your input. 
 
Property Values: 
Tom Armstrong is still in the process of inspecting our homes. This is a 
very time consuming project and we appreciate Tom’s dedication.  He is 
working hard to create a permanent file on each home in Westmont that 
can be updated each year. If you wish to receive your report by e-mail, 
contact Tom at 913-451-4699 or at tombetty@everestkc.net.  
 
Westmont Directory: 
New directories will be published in 2008.  We are looking for volunteers 
to form a committee late this summer to work on this project.  If any 
resident has suggestions regarding any changes in content or format, 
please contact Shirley Knese at 485-8689. 
 
Sidewalk Repair: 
The city of Overland Park has completed the repair of sidewalks in 
Westmont. Please contact a board member if you find any sections that 
have been missed.  The mail boxes are also scheduled to be repaired 
soon. 
 



 
 

 
 

Coffee Time: 
Mark your calendars for May 8 at 9:00 a.m. to meet at Scooter’s at 
College and Antioch for coffee.  We welcome all residents and would love 
to see some of our new neighbors. 
 
 
 

Happy Mother’s Day 
May 13 

 
 
  


